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Assassination Records Review Board 
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February 2, 1994 
 
Michael J. Ravnitzky 
612 Lincoln Avenue, #301 
St. Paul, Minnesota  55102-2829 
 
Dear Mr. Ravnitzky: 
 

My colleague, Tom Samoluk, has passed on to me a copy of your 
letter to the Board's chair, John Tunheim, dated January 22, 1995, in which 
you list certain records requested from the Federal Bureau of Investigation 
under the Freedom of Information Act. 
 

I will be  
 
Dear Ms. Edisen: 
 

Thanks for you for your December 3, 1994 letter to me enclosing 
copies of materials regarding your Freedom of Information Act requests 
and other efforts to secure the release of certain documents related to the 
assassination of President Kennedy.    David Marwell, the Board's 
executive director, also has asked me to thank you for your December 5 
letter to him on this matter.  I apologize for the delay in getting back to you. 
 For some reason, your package unfortunately was misdirected to another 
office in our building and did not reach me until late last week. 
 

We greatly appreciate your prompt followup with the Board of the 
information you provided in your testimony at our Dallas hearing last month. 
 The Board staff will be following up on this and other pending FOIA 
litigation and requests as a priority project in the next few months.  If we 
have any questions related to your letter or the documents you have 
sought, I hope we will be able to rely on your continuing cooperation.   
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We will keep you informed as we identify or are able to release the 

documents that you seek.   Please let us know if you have any questions 
or additional information on the existence or identity of documents that may 
fall into the scope of the Board's mandate.  Thank you for your interest in 
and assistance with the work of the Assassination Records Review Board. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sheryl L. Walter 
General Counsel  
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